
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

3rd July 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Reports 

 

End of Year reports are on their way home from today: 

 

 If your child is in school today, we will send their report home with them. 

 If your child is attending a Forest School session next week, we will send the 

report home with them then.  

 If your child is currently not attending school, we will send the report out in the 

post.  

 

Attached to this Newsletter is information regarding class organisation for September; 

a paper copy will also go out with reports.  

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        
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